
PINEWOOD PATTER 

September, 2014 
 

Fall Checklist 
* Check your heat tapes. 
* Have your furnace inspected and  
   cleaned. 
* Check your smoke detectors. 
* Check your skirting for gaps. 
 

 

   

We would like to welcome: 
� Ross & Bobbi Pavelski and their 

daughter Nora to 12082 S. Forest 

Drive. 

� Evan & Sara Nystrom to 12096 

Park Ridge Drive. 

� Jim & Susan Anderson to 

23872 Westwood Rd. 

� Jim & Ann Miner to 23852 

Westwood Rd. 

 

Village Brush Site  
New hours for the Village Brush 
Site are Thursday afternoons and 
Saturday mornings.  The Village 
has committed to picking up brush 
curbside the first full week of the 
month.   

Schedule for October and 
November is: 

 October 6-10 

 November 3-7 

That being said…we don’t want 
sticks lying on the side of the road 
for weeks on end.    

The other weeks of the month 
please take your sticks to the 
Village brush site 

 
or 
 

Store your brush next to your shed 
and bring it curbside on Sunday 
(October 5th and November 2nd) for 
pick-up. 
 
 

Jul-Aug-Sept 
Birthdays 

 

We would like to wish a 
Happy Birthday to: 

July: 
  Carlie Lamke, Jacob Servais, 
  Caleb McCutchen, Alaina 
  Jehu, & Daniel Muller 
 
August: 
  Pamela Hatch Austin 
  Freeman, Madeline Knepper 
  & Joseph Troendle 
  
September: 
  Aiden Wenger      5th 
  Brittany McCutchen   9th 
  Lyndsi Noren     11th    
  Summer Berg     22nd  

  MaryLou Knepper     27th 
  Michael Knepper     30th 
 

Pine needle pick-up 
We will be picking up and disposing 
of pine needles in October.  Please 
rake your pine needles to the edge of 
the road, but please do not place the 
pine needles ON the road.   
 

Annual Village-Wide 
Rummage Sale 

 

Saturday, 
September 20th   

 

If you want your name and address to 
be included on the Village-Wide 
map, please call Jessi Haney by 
September 13th, 534-5083. 

 

We extend our most sincere 
condolences to friends and family of 
Dick Skaff who passed away in 
August.  I will miss his laugh and 
delicious banana bread! 

 

Construction 
Believe it or not, we will be finishing 
up our construction project this 
week.  Sorry for all the noise and 
vehicles over the past three months.  
Thank you for your patience! 
 

Vehicles 
Reminder:  All vehicles must be in 
licensed and operating condition.  
Violators will be towed and vehicle 
owners will be responsible for all 
costs.  If space is available, all 
recreational vehicles must be parked 
in the storage area.  Cost is 
$10/month. 


